
Meetings Tenders
Design & Construction of SWVLX Refurbishment 
Project
Register No. 2022038

Submissions are invited for the provision of design and 
construction of:
•	 The replacement of existing gantries and walkways as 

detailed, including alterations and reinstatement of services 
for water, electricity and data,

•	 A single span or multi span shelter to cover a livestock pen 
area of 50m wide by optional lengths of approximately 82, 
108m and 142m, and

•	 Ancillary works for stormwater disposal, electricity supply, 
data cables for future CCTV and fire services at the South 
West Victorian Livestock Exchange (SWVLX), Warrnambool, 
Victoria.

Enquiries directed to Eric Peterson on (03) 5559 4800. 
Submissions close 2pm Tuesday 19 April 2022.

Specification documents available online at
www.eprocure.com.au/warrnambool

All submissions must be lodged electronically, via eProcure only.

Have your say

February 26, 2022

Scheduled Council Meeting
5.45pm, Monday 7 March 2022, Lighthouse Theatre Studio
People wishing to attend the meeting will be required to show proof 
of full vaccination, or a medical exemption, as a condition of entry 
along with scanning the QR code on arrival or using the kiosk.

The meeting will be livestreamed on Council’s website at
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/council-meetings

Anyone wishing to participate in Public Question Time is asked to 
submit their question online
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/public-question-time before 
4pm Monday 7 March 2022.

Council Plan Review & 2022-2023 Budget 
Preparation
The community is invited to submit questions and 
comments to inform the annual review of the Council Plan 
2021-2025 and the preparation of the 2022-2023 Budget.

To learn more and get involved go to www.
yoursaywarrnambool.com.au

Alternatively, questions and comments can be mailed to 

Community Planning, 25 Liebig Street, Warrnambool Victoria 3280.

Submissions close Friday 4 March 2022.

Principal Pedestrian Network (PPN) Community 
Feedback
Council is inviting the community to provide feedback 
on Council’s Principal Pedestrian Network (PPN) as a strategic 
network of pedestrian routes that will be guided by the Sustainable 
Transport Strategy 2010-2020 (STS) objectives to strengthen the 
pedestrian network across the city. PPN supports Council’s vision to 
provide high quality, safe and accessible pedestrian facilities across 
the municipality. It will be used by Council to prioritise its future 
investigations and infrastructure upgrades to those links that are 
key connections across the municipality and have the potential to 
connect a higher number of people to key destinations. 

At the Council meeting on 22 November 2021, the Principal 
Pedestrian Network (PPN) was approved by Council to be released 
in draft form for public comment.

To have your say on PPN please go to
www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au

A hard copy of the draft PPN will also be available at the Civic 
Centre, 25 Liebig Street Warrnambool.

Submissions close Monday 28 March 2022.

For further information contact Nicole Wood via email 
nwood@warrnambool.vic.gov.au


